
PFC's Summer STREAM 

Challenge #3: Hello, Honeybee! 

 

 ​REMEMBER PARENTS: ​Please plan 40 minutes every day for learning 

(reading, writing and/or math challenges) to keep your students mind 

active! ​AND please take photos of your child's work and share it with 

us! 

 

FOR ALL STUDENTS 

Challenge#3: Hello, Honeybee!  

 

1. Record the weather and outdoor conditions when you make your 

observations. 

 2. Make a list of everything you observe.  

3. Draw what you see.  

4. Write down your questions about what you see.  

 

• Don't forget to write the date and location on the top and add the 

page and title on the index first page. 

 

• Below are some examples of what a journal entry might look like. 

 

For Elementary Students: 

 

 

       

For Middle School Students: 

 



   

 

 

For High School Students: 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 


